
SANTA MONICA-MALIBU UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NEWS RELEASE 

CONTACT:  Sarah Wahrenbrock FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
310.450.8338, ext. 70229  January 29, 2025 

Change in Location to Malibu High School and Start Times for 
Regular Board Meeting: February 6, 2025 

The Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District Board of Education will be moving the location 
of its regular meeting on Thursday, February 6 from the district office to the Malibu High School 
Arlene and Dick Van Dyke Theater (30215 Morningview Dr., Malibu, CA).  

Closed session will begin at 4 p.m., instead of 4:30 p.m., to allow more time for closed session 
items.  Open session will begin at its normal 5:30 p.m.  

The Board of Education and Superintendent authorized moving this regularly scheduled 
meeting to Malibu to facilitate the continuation of the fire disaster update that began at the Jan. 
23, 2025 special board meeting.  Public comment will be accepted in person or Zoom. 

The agenda and Zoom information for this meeting will be posted on the District website: 
https://www.smmusd.org/domain/2977  

#  #  # 
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